
 

 

July 17, 2023 
 
TO: Health and Hospital Corporation of Marion County (EIN 35-6005797) Suppliers/Vendors  
FROM: Health and Hospital Corporation - Supplier Diversity & Inclusion 
SUBJECT: Supplier Diversity Tracking and Reporting 
 
Dear Valued Supplier/Vendor: 
 
The Health and Hospital Corporation of Marion County (HHC) and the divisions of Eskenazi Health, Marion 
County Public Health Department, American Senior Communities (ASC) and IEMS are pleased to announce a 
new partnership with Supplier IO. HHC adopted the City of Indianapolis’ resolution on 
Minority/Women/Veteran/Disadvantaged Business Enterprises in 2021. The resolution states in part, that 
Minority Business Enterprises (MBE), Women Business Enterprises (WBE), Veteran Business Enterprises 
(VBE), and Disability-Owned Business Enterprises (DOBE) shall have the maximum feasible opportunity to 
participate in the performance of contracts. The minimum participation goals are 15%, 8%, 3% and 1% 
respectively; of the annual amount spent by HHC on construction, goods and supplies, and services.    
 
Services provided by Supplier IO to HHC include but are not limited to Supplier Diversity Data Enrichment; 
Unitier Tier 2 Reporting Platform including Program Management & Tier 1 Supplier Diversity Spend. 
 
SUPPLIER.IO will process supplier records provided by HHC to identify diverse suppliers.  Records will be 
matched against SUPPLIER.IO’s database of diverse suppliers for diversity attributes such as certifications 
status and expiration dates. This ensures vendor compliance and eligibility for continued partnership with 
HHC.  Supplier.IO will reach out to you regarding the go-live date, registration, system access credentials, and 
training.  Please make note that the training dates are: 
 

• Tuesday, July 25 at 10:00 AM EST (note: link will list 9:00 AM CST) 
• Thursday, July 27 at 2:00 PM EST (note: link will list 1:00 PM CST) 

 
If you are not the lead for purchasing, procurement, or supply chain, please forward it to your appropriate 
teammate.  Also, if you require further clarification, please contact me at the email address below. Thank you 
again for your continued partnership with HHC.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Angela Smith Jones, JD 
Vice President, Diversity & Inclusion 
Health and Hospital Corporation of Marion County 
asmithjones@hhcorp.org 


